
Ross Home Centenary Weekend
Guests are warmly invited to join us for all, or any, of the events over the weekend. 

There is a registration cost of $20 per person.

Friday 19 October: 5pm – 7pm

Enjoy drinks and nibbles at Ross Home, and the opportunity 
to connect with other guests and explore Ross Home over the last 100 years.

Saturday 20 October: 2pm – 5pm

Head to Ross Home to join residents and staff for high tea and entertainment.

There is no formal dinner on Saturday night, so you are welcome to make personal arrangements to connect 
and catch up with Ross Home friends and colleagues during the evening.

 

Sunday 21 October: 10am – 2pm

A Church service will be held at Knox Presbyterian Church 
(449 George St, North Dunedin) at 10am. 

This will be followed by a BBQ lunch at Ross Home from 12pm, and guest will enjoy another 
opportunity to reflect on Ross Home over the last 100 years.

 

Registration payment

Please make your payment ($20) to 06 0901 0005597 00 with your name and 
‘Ross Centenary 6410-5225’ as the reference .

 All registered attendees will receive a Ross Home Centenary booklet. 
Limited edition merchandise and calendars (designed by Ross Home residents) 

will be available for sale during the weekend.

Questions

If you have any questions about the weekend, or payment
 information, please contact Ross Home on (03) 473 0029.
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